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CITY OF NORTH RICHLAND HILLS 

4301 CITY POINT DRIVE 
NORTH RICHLAND HILLS, TX  76180 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2016 

6:30 P.M. 

NOTICE OF QUORUM – CITY COUNCIL 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the City Council of the City of North Richland 
Hills will attend the Northeast Leadership Forum Mayors’ Roundtable Dinner on 
Thursday, September 15, 2016.  The social event will be held at City Hall, 4301 City 
Point Drive, North Richland Hills, TX on the third floor in the Council Workroom.    

This notice is being posted to meet the requirements of Chapter 551, Texas 
Government Code in the event any city business is discussed.  No action will be taken 
by the City Council. 

A quorum of City Council may be present at this event.   

 

Certification 

 

I do hereby certify that the above notice of possible quorum of the North Richland Hills 
City Council was posted at City Hall, City of North Richland Hills, Texas in compliance 
with Chapter 551, Texas Government Code on Monday, September 12, 2016 at 10:00 
AM. 

 

 ________________________ 

City Secretary Office 

 

This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available.  
Requests for accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours 
prior to this meeting.  Please contact the City Secretary’s office at 817-427-6060 
for further information. 


